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W a t c h  t h e  L a t e s t  S e r m o n !

 

  

 

Memo regarding Prayer Ending for Blessed Families 

Below is a memo from International HQ regarding prayer endings for 

Blessed Families. 

May the blessings and love of Heavenly Parent and True Parents always 

accompany you. In accordance with True Parents’ instructions, the era of 

praying in the name of our “blessed  central family” began in 1999. From 

2001, prayers were transformed into “reports” to God, and  from 2006 we 

started concluding our prayers with “Aju.”  

Since then, many more people are praying in their own names as 

individuals, in the name of  a husband and wife, or in their family’s name, yet 



no further guidelines were given over the years.  Now, however, True Mother 

has made a clear request to us that we end our prayers in our individual 

name only.  

Accordingly, this memo is to clarify our prayer ending. We ask that leaders, 

blessed families,  and members at the regional headquarters familiarize 

themselves with this information and provide  guidance so that prayers can 

be concluded according to the following guidelines:  

1. Blessed Family Member’s Prayer Closing  

A. “I pray (or report) in the name of [name of the one praying] of a blessed 

central family.  Aju”  

2. Related Matters   

A. Blessed children who have not yet received the Blessing are asked to pray 

“in the name  of [name of the one praying], a 2nd (3rd, 4th) generation 

blessed child. Aju.” For single 1st generation members, please pray in the 

name of True Parents. B. Questions can be sent to the IHQ Blessed Family 

Department via ffwpuihqbfd@  gmail,com.  

 

Next Blessing Date: April 24, 2024 

Below is a letter from our Blessed Family Ministry Directors. 

The 2024 Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing Festival, which will be held in Korea on 

April 24, will be  a Blessing for both 1st and 2nd generation matched 

couples, as well as couples who are  previously married and older singles, 

who are qualified to receive a Single Blessing .  

For those who would like to attend this Blessing, we would request you to 

sign up on the  BFM website at this link, as soon as possible. For those who 

sign up, we will be having our  first information session on Thursday, March 

7th, at 5:00 PM (PST). A Zoom link will be sent  to you before the meeting.   

The application deadline will be on March 31st, which means you need to 

complete the  following steps by then.  

1. SINGLES:   

a. Subscribe to MatchNet.  

b. Submit Part 1 of the application, which will require you to upload the 

signed  page of the Blessing Interview, the Verification of Identity form, 

the Health  form, and Level 2 certificate..   

c. Fill out the Matching Report Form and submit Part 2 of the 

application. d. Complete the Level 3 online education and submit Part 

3 of the application e. Pay the Blessing Offering  

2. PREVIOUSLY MARRIED COUPLES:   



a. One person in the couple registers on the BFM Education Site.  

b. Fill out, and when ready, submit the Blessing Ceremony Application. 

You will  need to download and fill out a Married Couple Blessing 

Interview form and  have an interview. There is a list of interviewers on 

the page.  

c. After your interview is complete, upload the last page of the 

document to your  application, as well as a copy of your marriage 

certificate.   

d. Pay the Blessing Offering.   

The international accommodation for couples and guests will host you from 

April 24 to April  27th. This will be free for the couples and will cost $300 for 

guests. For those coming earlier and remaining after, it will be your own 

responsibility to find accommodation for before and  after the Blessing 

Festival.   

HOWEVER, for the couples, I would like to request that you do NOT buy your 

plane ticket  yet, as the American church is planning a special youth workshop 

after the Blessing in Korea,  which will be an amazing opportunity to complete 

your Blessing experience! More  information will be coming as soon as 

possible so that you can book your flights in a timely  manner. Sorry for the 

little delay!   

Should you have any questions regarding the application process, please 

contact us at:  bfmadmin@  unification,org. Those who need a Matching 

Supporter can find one here. For  any other questions, please contact:  

1. Carina Mendez (cmendez@  unifcation,org) for matched and previously 

married  couples  

2. Andrea Kuhn (akuhn@  unification,org) for intergenerational couples, re-

Blessing  candidates and those requesting a Single Blessing.  

 

Death Valley Tour this Saturday 
 



 

 

 

  

Let’s go on a tour to Death Valley! We’ll be departing from the 

CheonShimWon at 8AM and returning by 2PM PST. Lunch will be provided 

by breakfast isn’t. Please plan accordingly! Let us know if you’ll be joining by 

clicking the link below 

 
Register here!

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We are victorious and we are building Cheon Il Guk!!!  

March 10th is Victory Sunday: A welcome celebration In honor of our 

missionaries and for the completion of God's providence. 

We want to hear your testimonies of God's goodness, of True Mother's love, 

and of your witnessing victories.  

If you want to share your testimony for VICTORY Sunday, please reach out 

to Pastor Arthur to sign up to share how good God has been to you and 

how God is building the movement and Cheon Il Guk through you! 

Testimonies given during victory Sunday should be 2-5 minutes long. Come 

energized and let's set this community on fire for the kingdom of God. 

 

Compton’s renting out a Studio Apartment! 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



  

 

Lydia and I are offering for rent a lovely, fully furnished 320 sq. ft. studio 

apartment in a quiet neighborhood within walking distance of Wells Park. 

The address is 501 Holick Ave. Henderson, NV 89011 

It is newly renovated. Included is a smart TV, shared access to a backyard, 

BBQ grill and fire-pit, as well as a shared storage shed and washer and dryer 

units. All utilities are included, as well as wifi. There is ample street parking. 

(We live in the house to which the studio is attached.)  

For the first year all rent money will go to the church  

For more information please contact Dr. Andrew Compton via email 

(comptonfamily@  yahoo,com) or phone (917) 533-8262 

  



 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 
S u p p o r t  o u r  c o m m u n i t y  < 3

 

  

 

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The 
Newsletter. 

    

 


